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Subject: Closure Request PLU-213 SWD 10" Mainline (2RP-2042)
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Closure Report.pdf

Mike, Heather
Please find the attached Final C-141 and Site Closure Request for the 10” mainline spill at the PLU-
213 SWD.
This is one we discussed in March 2015, this was referenced to the “Green Area” on the Google
 Aerial with all the other spill sites.
Still having some problems trying to merge all the documentation.
They did do some photo documentation on the soil sampling events conducted in January and
 February but must have missed this one.
They did provide an aerial of the sample locations, however it was all the sampling events and got
 rather cluttered.
This one is narrowed down to the one spill event.
Thanks again for the quick response on the other closures.
Tony
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